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                      Friday 17th January 2014 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

PARENTAL QUESTIONNAIRE- We want your views! 
 
We are always keen to consult parents and carers and ask that you complete a questionnaire which 
is now available on our website www.pegasusacademytrust.org 
 
If you have not got internet access at home don’t worry we will have laptops set up ready to 
complete the questionnaire available in the infant hall on Thursday and Friday mornings over the 
next month.  Staff will also be available to help you if needed.  Last year we only had 48 responses 
to our questionnaire so this year we want to get as many as possible!   
 

Important dates for you diaries this term 
 
Wednesday 29th January: Maths Parental Workshop for year one and two parents (multiplication 
and division strategies) 5:45-7:00pm 
Tuesday 4th February:  Lilac Class Assembly 9:30am 
Thursday 6th February:  Yellow Class Assembly 9:30am 
Tuesday 11th February: Purple Class Assembly 9:30am 
 
Half Term: 17th February-21st February 
 
Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th March: Parents’ Evenings 3:30-6:30pm 
Thursday 13th March: Parents’ Evening 3:30-5:00pm 
Tuesday 18th March: Indigo Class Assembly 9:30am 
Thursday 20th March:  Jade Class Assembly 9:30am 
Tuesday 25th March: Red Class Assembly 9:30am 
Thursday 27th March:  Green Class Assembly 9:30am 
Wednesday 26th March: Maths Parental Workshop for nursery and reception parents 9:30-
10:30am  
Tuesday 1st April: Orange Class Assembly 9:30am 
Thursday 3rd April: Blue Class Assembly 9:30am 
  
 

      Thank you for your continued support 
 
Best wishes 
 
Sharon Russell             
Head of School 

http://www.pegasusacademytrust.org/

